
District 4 Director Candidate 

Jeff Sheldon 

It has been my privilege to represent the members of Lake Country Power District 4 as your 
board member for the past 2 years. I am seeking reelection for the next 3 years and am asking 
for your vote. 

We’ve had a couple solid years with no rate increase in 2024 and a small pass-through increase 
from our wholesale power supplier in 2025. As a board we are using some of the funds from the 
sale of LCP’s subsidiary business to fund a new outpost in Saginaw and a cold storage building 
at our Cohasset location. These capital improvements are being done without borrowing any 
money on the members behalf. 

Moving forward we will navigate legislative and regulatory changes while our cost of materials, 
labor and wholesale energy costs have increased. 

Experience: 

●​ Certified as a Credentialed Cooperative Director from the NRECA. 
●​ Retired from Lake Country Power with 30 years’ experience in energy management. 
●​ Certified Energy Manager & Energy Auditor through the Association of Energy 

Engineers. 
●​ Current board member of the Itasca Mutual Insurance Company. 
●​ U.S. Army Veteran 

 Thank you. 

 


